
 

 

VILLAGE OF WARBURG 
Summer Public Works Employment 

 
 

The Village of Warburg is looking for a motivated post-secondary school student 
who is looking to gain valuable work experience over the summer.  Commencing 
May 1st to August 30th, 2024, the following opportunity is available.  Please note 

we may consider a secondary/high school student for the months of July and 
August. 

 
The incumbent will be responsible for general labor duties including but not 
limited to the upkeep of the Village’s parks, park facilities and public spaces; 

inspecting playgrounds, vegetation control, and will require the operation of light 
equipment.  The incumbent should be able to operate small equipment such as: 
weed whippers, mowing tractors and other hand-held equipment used in public 

works operations.  Please note that a valid Driver’s License is essential. 
 

This is an exceptional learning opportunity for an individual who is capable of 
working autonomously and who possesses a keen willingness to learn.  If you are 

a responsible, reliable and motivated individual who is eager to help our 
community and gain valuable experience along the way – Apply Now! 

 
DEADLINE for Applications: 

4:00 p.m. on April 19th, 2024 
 
Applications will be accepted in person at the Village of Warburg Municipal Office, 
emailed for mail to: 

Village of Warburg 
Attention: Chris Pankewitz, Municipal Administrator 

Box 29, Warburg, AB T0C 2T0 
Email: office@warburg.ca 

Phone: 780-848-2841 

mailto:office@warburg.ca

